
MONTEREY PENINSULA REGIONAL PARK DISTRICT 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING  

 
 
DATE:    April 11, 2018 
TO:   Board of Directors      
FROM: Rafael Payan, General Manager 
SUBJECT: Update on Palo Corona Regional Park General Development 

Plan Process 
 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION:  
Staff recommends the Board receive Design Workshop’s and Staff’s oral updates, and 
provide direction to same. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT:   
There are presently no additional fiscal impacts associated with this update.  
 
FUNDING SOURCE: 
Presently not applicable. 
 
FUNDING BALANCE: 
Presently not applicable. 
 
DISCUSSION: 
Design Workshop, the Palo Corona Regional Park’s General Development 
Plan’s/Master Plan’s (GDP/MP) consultant will present a status report and summary of 
the GDP/Master Plan process to date (ATTACHMENT 1).  An overview of the public 
process and the preferred alternative(s) will also be provided.  The purpose of this 
presentation is to gain approval from the Board on the preferred alternative(s).  This will 
allow the consultant to continue with the GDP/MP Document, which Design Workshop 
anticipates presenting to the Board in May or June of this year. 
 
ATTACHMENT: 

1. PCRP Rancho Canada Unit Maps 

AGENDA ITEM NO. 11-B 

https://www.mprpd.org/files/6adf7378a/Item0418-11B_PCRP.GDP_Attach.pdf

